

JANUARY 17, 2006  
Dixon Soccer Club  
MEETING MINUTES

**OFFICERS PRESENT:**

PRESIDENT.....ROBERT SPERRY  
1<sup>ST</sup> VICE.....LAMBERTO MONTANO  
2<sup>ND</sup> VICE.....ARCHIE MUNOZ  
REGISTRAR.....MELODY ORTIZ  
TREASURER.....NATALIE ANGELMAN  
SECRETARY.....ALISA RAMIREZ  
SNACK BAR.....JENN CASTELLI  
FUND RAISING.....JOHAN SCHILLING  
HEAD COACH.....ED PRECIADO  
FIELDS AND EQUIPMENT.....LARRY HEYNAN  
HEAD REFEREE.....ROLANDO ORTIZ  
GUEST.....BOB GORE  
GUEST.....DAVID CHANCE  
GUEST.....DOLON STEVENS  
GUEST.....TENARI TUATAGALOA

**CALLED TO ORDER:**

-MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:08 BY PRESIDENT

**GUEST FOR CLUB:**

-LOOK ABOVE

**FINAL REPORTS:**

PRESIDENT:

-THANKS TO EVERYONE THIS YEAR FOR THEIR HELP!  
-HE DID NOT ATTEND SYSL MEETING

1<sup>ST</sup> VICE:

-CHALLENGER WANTS TO KNOW IF WE ARE GOING TO SIGN A 3 YEAR  
CONTRACT AT \$57 FOR ½ DAY OR \$71 FOR ALL DAY-TABLED UNTIL FEB

2<sup>ND</sup> VICE:

-THIS WILL BE OUR 40<sup>TH</sup> YEAR AND HE WANTS TO MAKE OPENING DAY  
REALLY BIG

TREASURER:

-BALANCE IS \$4200 WE BROUGHT IN –REVIEW YEAR END REPORT

SECRETARY:

-NONE

REGISTRAR:

-NONE

HEAD COACH:

-NEED MORE U8 AND U10 COACHES

SNACK BAR:

-THIS YEAR WENT WELL

-THINK ABOUT PURCHASING A NEW ICE MACHINE AND FRIG

-CITY STOCKS BATHROOMS

-NEED A SYSTEM TO TAKE CARE OF OTHER STUFF

-THANKS TO DESIREE AND RAYMOND FOR WORKING THE SNACK BAR  
ALL THE TIME

HEAD REFEREE:

-GOOD SEASON

-ONLY A COUPLE GAMES WITHOUT REFS

-OVERALL GOOD FEEDBACK FROM EVERYONE ELSE

FIELD AND EQUIPMENT:

-KEEP PAYING SOMEONE TO LINE THE FIELDS

-GETTING RID OF THE BALLS AND HAVE EVERYONE BRING THEIR OWN

FUNDRAISING:

-KICK-A-THON WAS A FLOP, MADE ABOUT \$4800, COACHES REALLY NEED  
TO DO MORE

PUBLIC RELATIONS:

-NOT COMING BACK

METRO COORDINATOR:

-NOT COMING BACK

### **OLD BUSINESS**

**TOPIC:** NEW LOGO FOR 2006

**NOTES:** DECIDED ON LOGO #1 WITH A FEW CHANGES, MOTION TO  
APPROVE LOGO MADE BY ALISA, 2<sup>ND</sup> BY JOHAN-MOTION  
CARRIES

**TOPIC:** KOMBAT SOCCER

**NOTES:** WEBSITE IS READY FOR DIXON ORDERS, THEY WILL GIVE A  
5% KICK BACK

**TOPIC:** SEASON FINAL SCORES

**NOTES:** WENT PRETTY GOOD THIS YEAR WITH A FEW CLUB LEVEL PROBLEMS

#### **NEW BUSINESS**

**TOPIC:** UPCOMING APPROVAL OF FIELD USE SCHEDULE

**NOTES:** MEETING FEB 7<sup>TH</sup>, WE NEED PEOPLE TO ATTEND SO OUR VOICES ARE HEARD, BASEBALL IS FIGHTING US NOT TO USE, ROTTEVEEL FIELD BEING REDONE UNTIL SEPTEMBER

**TOPIC:** EQUIPMENT SHOW

**NOTES:** ANNUAL TRADE SHOW IN SACRAMENTO AND ON SUNDAY THE 19<sup>TH</sup> WILL BE SYSL'S GENERAL MEETING TO GO OVER RULES, ECT.

**TOPIC:** METRO MEETING

**NOTES:** ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING TUESDAY, JANUARY 24<sup>TH</sup> TO GET READY FOR SPRING TRYOUTS, NEW METRO REP WILL COME FROM THAT GROUP

#### **OPEN DISCUSSION**

END OF SEASON TOURNAMENTS WENT GREAT!

#### **GOOD OF THE GAME**

NONE

#### **ADJOURNMENT**

MOTION TO ADJOURN MADE BY LAMBERTO, 2<sup>ND</sup> BY ED-7:44